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Hello Starlight Ranch residents  

 By the time most residents read this, the American 
people will have voted for what the next few years of 
our life in America will be like. We all know there are 
two completely different directions across party lines 
and the way our government will move forward. With 
that said the results will have some effect on us here at 
Starlight Ranch. Not only for each resident; but also on 
the major issue of our next rent increase agreement. 
Last year I refused to a LTA agreement (long term 
agreement) that we normally have due to this year 
being an election year. We all know that that the 
economy will be based off of how the election turns 
out and since we had a strong economy last year at 
this time the upper management used that as grounds 
for the 4% increase. I told them that could change at 
the next election and didn’t want to be locked into a 
rate not knowing what the economy may do after 
election. Well it was only a couple months later that 
the country’s economy shut down due to the virus and 
we lost most of our benefits of living here. The 
shutdown of our clubhouses and pools has been very 
hard on those that enjoy the community and its 
activities. The other major issue is the out of control 
unauthorized residents that have used the shutdown 
to invade our community. The criminal activity and 
traffic has gotten out of control and in accordance with 
the rules and regulations we agree to when we move 
here. That is not supposed to be an issue. Even the use 
of the gate has been put on hold multiple  times due to 
so many people living here that are not legal residents 
creating gridlock trying  to figure  out how to get i.e. 
set up there to see what was going on with hold ups 
and it’s the non-registered people coming and going, 
even saw multiple  people that would just pull up to 
gate and wait till someone behind them would use the 
gate card to get in and then that person would have 
the gate come down on them and they would have to 
back up and use the gate key again. Also, they had to 
change the exit to the front clubhouse parking lot to 
right hand turn only since there was multiple issues 
with people getting mail and line jumping almost 
having crashes getting to the gate before it goes 
down.We need to stand up for what we are paying for 
and get our community back to why we moved here. I 
always tell everyone the greatest gift we have living 

here are the great people that live here!! So I hope and 
pray for everyone to be happy and healthy and hope to 
see you soon! 

Curt 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

ELECTION 

NOVEMBER 14TH 2020 – FRONT 

CLUBHOUSE 10 AM 

Attend in person of mail you competed ballot 

ASAP  

Hola residentes de Starlight Ranch 
Estamos en el aǹo de elecciones. Dios permita que estas 
elecciones nos venga 
bien para todos. El presidente del HOA comenta que el 
rechazo,  el aǹo pasado  
un acuerdo de largo tèrmino para la renta de lote, que 
normalmente tenemos 
por ser un aǹo de elecciones.Todos sabemos que la 
economìa  va basada en como 
salga. Como el aǹo pasado la economìa estaba bien 
saludable la administraciòn uso 
como excusa para subir la renta a 4%. Veremos como 
sale este aǹo. Puede ser que la economìa baje y 
tambièn la renta. (Escuchalo Dios mio.) 
Bueno este aǹo tambien so las elecciones del HOA y yo 
me inscribi para un puesto 
de directora asì que todos ustedes que estèn en el 
HOA  voten por mi se necesita 
alquièn que hable espanol. Las elecciones del HOA sera 
el Sabado 14 de Noviembre a 
las 10a.m. Asì que espero verlos ahi. 
Bueno hasta la pròxima. Que papa Dios mes los quìde. 
Carmen Lopez 407-952-7736 por favor en texto. 
 
 

http://www.starlightranchhoaweb.com/
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RECIPIE OF THE MONTH - Joan Stearns 
 
Yes I’m still reading! I’d like to with you my favorite side dish. It’s complicated , and takes a little while to make – but 
wait until you taste it. 
Happy Thanksgiving to Everyone! 
 
GRATINEE OF CAULIFLOWER 
This dish serves 6-8 people 
6 TBS (3/4) stick unsalted butter 
4 Cloves, garlic, minced 
4 oz. thinly sliced Prosciutto cut into strips 
Florets of 1 large head of cauliflower cut into ¼” lengthwise slices 
2 TBS unbleached all-purpose flour 
 Pinch of cayenne pepper 
Salt and freshly ground Black Pepper to taste 
1-1/2 cups grated Swiss Cheese 
 
Preheat oven to 350 deg. 
Melt butter in a large skillet over medium heat 
Add the garlic and sauté about 2 minutes 
Stir in the Prosciutto and sauté 2 minutes more 
Pour the cauliflower into a shallow au gratin dish 
Bake until top is lightly brown and bubbly – about 30 min. 
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THOUGHTS ON RECYCLING 
I walk on the sidewalk along Wild Horse in the mornings. On Wednesday….I am proud to live in a community that is so 
diligent about putting out our recycling bins. I do notice, however, some things that we could do better (ME INCLUDED). 
I have researched several resources online on “how to do it”… and have learned a few things. 

 Pasteboard is the “stuff” that cereal boxes are made out of. One of the things we can do to help the people at the 
recycling center is break down our cardboard boxes. Undo the glue on the bottom as well as the top and flatten 
them. They stack better in the bin and make it faster to recycle at the end of their journey. This also includes cake 
mix boxes and other boxes that contain food, but the food is safely contained in the plastic/wax bag inside and 
never touches the pasteboard. 

 Cardboard is what we make large packing boxes from. You will know these because they are “corrugated”. They 
have the “wiggly stuff” between the layers of brown paper. These should also be broken down and will fit very 
nicely in you bin if you do this. 

 Pizza boxes after being used for yummy pizza are a “NO”… grease and cheese are soaked into the bottom of the 
box and cannot be recycled. Make you want to lick the bottom of the box. 

 For some unknown reason most bottle lids are not recyclable. I have never found a reason listed. Some are 
stamped with a number (usually 5). These are good. The others are not. Save a minute or two at the journeys end 
by taking the ones that are not recyclable the bottle before you put it in your bin. This includes most water bottles. 

 Guess what? They really don’t care if you soak the labels off of your glass recyclables. They are going to soak them 
to sanitize them at their end whether you do or not. Save yourself a few minutes, and precious water, and just 
wash the jar/bottle out. So don’t bother with the label. 
Watch for more tips as I find them. 
Happy Recycling 
Ruthie Henley 

     

An old lady offers the bus driver some peanuts…so the diver happily munches them. 
Every five minutes she gives him another handful of peanuts 
Driver: Why don’t you eat the peanuts yourself? 
Old Lady: I can’t chew. Look, I have no teeth. 
Driver: Then why do you buy them? 
Old Lady: Oh, I just suck the chocolate off of them.  
 
Bob forgot his wedding anniversary. He wife was mad. She told him “Tomorrow morning I expect to find a gift in 
The driveway that goes from 0 to 200 in 6 seconds AND IT BETTER BE THERE” 
The next morning when his wife woke up, she looked out the window to find gift wrapped box in the middle of the 
driveway. She opened it and found a brand new bathroom scale. Bob has been missing since Friday. 
 
Being negative only make a difficult journey more difficult. You may be given a cactus, but you don’t have to sit on it. 
 
Submitted by Linda Shays 
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2020 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 
 

Curtis Delong – President/Director 
407-616-3745 

 Denise Koplar –Vice President 
Advertising/Director 

407-443-9214 (Text Only) 
Linda Van Meter – Secretary/Director 

407-766-5287 
Georgia Moffat – Treasurer 

407-277-1961 
Bruce Halverson – Director 

618-315-9993 
James Irving – Director 

321-265-9313 
Linda Shays – Director 
407-325-9333 

NAME BIRTHDAY ANNIV 

Emilie Harber 11/2 
 Jorge Fujihuara 11/2 
 Carmen Villanil 11/3 
 Joulyn Tavarez 11/5 
 Simone Nadeau 11/5 
 Ione Black 11/5 
 Dave Douma 11/6 
 Joan Stearns 11/7 
 Linda McRobie 11/9 
 Carolyn Bertsch 11/9 
 Joy Durgin 11/10 
 Sonia Pitre 11/10 
 Hilda Malauet 11/12 
 Steven Henry 11/12 
 Richard Coffey 11/19 
 Victor Miller 11/19 
 Bill Becker 11/22 
 Cathy Mercardo 11/25 
 Jorge Rosy 11/25 
 Migdalle Roldiam 11/26 
 Carol Bosser 11/30 
 Edward Eten 11/30 
 

   Nancy & Wilson 
Correa 

 
11/25 

Mile & Bertha Meyer 
 

11/26 

Jose & Aida Sierra 
 

11/28 
 

 

MIKE THE MECHANIC 

MASTER TECHNICIAN - VETERAN 
WILL PICK UP YOUR CAR AND 

DELIVER IT BACK 
407-639-0473 

 

 

 

REMEMBER BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
ELECTION 

NOVEMBER 14TH – 10 am  - FRONT 
CLUBHOUSE 
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Starlight Ranch Office 
After hours/weekends 

407-273-3130 
407-770-7015 

Rattlesnake Security 407-545-1464 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 

Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT TELEPHONE NUMBERS  

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 

 STARLIGHT RANCH IQUIRING MINDS WANT TO KNOW 
 
 

 WHEN WILL WE HAVE A FULLY FUNCTIONAL GATE 
(24/7/365) COMPLETE WITH VIDEO SURVALIANCE TO KEEP 

TABS ON VIOLATORS????? 
 WHEN WILL WE HAVE OUR DRIVEWAYS AND 

INDIBIDUAL SIDEWALKS EDGED (ONE AGAIN) BY THE 
LANDSCAPING COMPANY????? 

 WHEN WILL WE BE ABLE TO RESUME A NORMAL LIFE 
THAT WE HAD BECOME ACCUSTOMED TO PRIOR TO THE 

ARRIVAL OF THE WUHAN VIRUS????? 
 

 


